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FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20426

OFFICE OF HYDROPOWER LICENSING
Project No. 2394-026--Michigan
Chalk Hill Project
Wisconsin Electric Power Co.

Mr. David K. Porter SEP 11 1%
P.O. Box 2046
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Mr. Porter:

This letter acknowledges receipt of notification of
submittal of the annual monitoring results for purple loosestrife
and Eurasian water milfoil at the Chalk Hill Project to the
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources, the Michigan
Department of Natural Resources, and the U.S. Fish & Wildlife
Service. Your filing fulfills the requirement under paragraph
(B) of the December 11,1997 Order Amending and Approving Purple
Loosestrife and Eurasian Water Milfoil Monitoring Plan.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please
call Hillary Berlin at (202) 219-0038.

Sincerely,

ol L. Sampson
rector
Office of Hydropower L1censing
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